
To: All Hostel In charges 

 

Subject: Immediate Compliance with the Advisory on Co-Ed Hostels 

 

Dear In charges, 

 

This letter serves as a final notice regarding the management and operation of 

hostels for students of Don Bosco Academy in Mccluskiegunj. It has come to 

our attention that despite previous advisories, some hostels continue to operate 

on a co-educational basis, accommodating both boys and girls within the same 

facility. This practice is strictly against the policy outlined by the school 

management, which prohibits co-educational hostels. 

 

We remind you that this policy is in place to ensure the safety, security, and 

well-being of all students. As per the advisory, all hostels are required to 

transition to either an all-boys or all-girls hostel. The deadline for this 

compliance is set for 30th September, 2024.  

 

We urge all hostels in charges to adhere to this directive promptly and ensure 

that appropriate measures are taken to realign their facilities according to the 

established guidelines. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Copy.- TO ALL PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to inform you about an important update regarding hostel 

accommodations for students of Don Bosco Academy in McCluskiegunj. As per 

the guidelines, co-educational (co-ed) hostels will be banned starting from 30th 

September 2024. This decision has been made to ensure the safety, security, and 

well-being of all students. The necessary information has been communicated to 

the in-charges of all private hostels. 

 

Parents whose children are currently staying in co-ed hostels must make 

arrangements to transfer them to either a boys' hostel or a girls' hostel by the 

deadline. We strongly urge you to take immediate action to find suitable and 

safe accommodation for your child. 

 

For any assistance or inquiries, please feel free to contact us. We appreciate 

your cooperation in this matter and your commitment to ensuring a secure 

environment for all students. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important issue. 

 

 


